GURU HARKRISHAN PUBLIC SCHOOL
B KALKA JI, NEW DELHI

30 DECEMBER 2022
Dear Parent,

Kindly note that the school will remain closed for
winter break from Monday 2nd Jan 2023 to Saturday
7th Jan 2023 & will reopen on 9th Jan 2023 (Monday)

The school office will remain open from 3rd Jan 2023
to 6th Jan 2023 from 9.00AM to 11.00AM

Regards
Principal

Harpreet Kaur

Wish You ALL A VERY "HAPPY NEW YEARR"Y




